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Capitol Chronicles 
 

 

From: Emma Hudson <emma@emmahudsonconsulting.com>  

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 12:29 PM 

Subject: 5.18.2023 Capitol Chronicles: End of Session Report 

 

Hello Alliance Members, 

 

It was wonderful to see many of you during the Alliance Board Meeting this morning. As promised, I 

wanted to share an End of Session report for your review. It includes an overview of key budget and 

policy priorities for Alliance, as well as a general description of the legislative session and the '23-24 state 

budget.  

 

Also, I want to thank you for all of your guidance and support during the 2023 legislative session, 

especially your incredible GRACE Committee and Alliance staff and leadership who put in tons of hours to 

make this work possible. I am always amazed at the passion and knowledge Alliance brings to this 

important work. I think we should all be proud of the critical investments made this year for folks with IDD 

and the agencies that support them! Your engagement matters!  

 

I hope to see you all soon at Alliance's big 50th Anniversary event in June!  

 

Take care, 

Emma 

 

 

 
Emma Hudson, MPA, MPH 

608.669.3662 

www.EmmaHudsonConsulting.com 
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https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.emmahudsonconsulting.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ckkampbell%40alliancecolorado.org%7C20d7787cfbe74193ce5008db57cdd050%7Ca43e7bdc56ed49d09508cfad9c8eecb3%7C1%7C0%7C638200314067404242%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KCfbGXaJ5wVtzGqnOYZlxhsCPMb7l9INydBje9YqX8c%3D&reserved=0

